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WHANGAREI IMPROVEMENTS 
SH1 / SH14 INTERSECTION

Improvements at the intersection  
of SH1/SH14 are currently  
underway, due to be completed 
in early May. The main pavement 
reconstruction and widening is near 
completion with final surfacing  
being applied after ANZAC 
weekend. The intersection will  
have new traffic signals, extra  
lanes, including free left turn 
lanes on each approach to reduce 
congestion at peak times. New 
raised median islands will be 
installed at each approach to 
improve safety for all road users.

Project overview
•		The intersection will be widened to improve capacity
•		Pedestrian crossing and cycle facilities will be improved
•		One extra lane will be provided in each direction
•		A free left hand turn will be provided on each approach
•		Solid raised islands barriers will be installed on  

each approach
•		Residents in North Street will be limited to left turn  

only access to and from Maunu Road


